
Ottawa, 4th January, 1905-

Sir.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

he 3rd Ultimo, recommending the Cancellation of

the Sale of Lot 15, Con.10,Carnarvon,and in reply

have to inform you that the Sale of this Lot was

cancelled in the 28th Ultimo, and the land is again in

your hands for disposal at the upset price,and subject

to the Regulations of the Department.

Your obedient servant,

Fom. Lea

Secretary-

C.L.D.Sima,Esq.

Indian Agent,

Gore Bay.

Ont.
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